
CIRCULAR 

 

IIS/JED/PRL/2025-26/20                                                                                                                             Date: June 1, 2025 

 

Subject: Closure of Fee Counter during Hajj Holidays 

Dear Parents, 

Please be informed that the Fee Counters (at BS & GS) will remain closed during the Hajj Holidays starting 

from Tuesday, June 3, 2025 to Saturday, June 14, 2025. 

However, parents may continue to remit school fees through the Online Payment Gateway using the 

following link: 

https://www.iisjed.org/ 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

 

                                                                                                                                                     
 
Copy to:  

 VP-GS & VP-BS-i/c 
 COE  
 FO 
 AO 
 All the HMs & HM – i/c 
 Supervisor – KG  
 Office Superintendent 
 System Administrator 
 Accounts / Estate / Transport Section 
 All the students  
 School Website / School WhatsApp Channel 
 SMC for information 

  

https://www.iisjed.org/

